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of Transportation        Washington, D.C. 20590 

 
Federal Railroad          
Administration         
 
May 24, 2018 
 
Mitch Harris  
Program Manager 
Rio Grande Pacific Corporation 
6100 Southwest Blvd., Suite 320 
Fort Worth, TX 76109 
 
Dear Mr. Harris, 
 
This is in response to the revised submission of the Rio Grande Pacific Corporation 
random drug and alcohol testing plan that was submitted to FRA with an effective date of 
June 1, 2018. This plan includes and combines the following Rio Grande Pacific 
Corporation railroads and contractor subsidiaries: 
 
IDAHO NORTHERN & PACIFIC RAILROAD 
NEBRASKA CENTRAL RAILROAD 
NEW ORLEANS & GULF COAST RAILWAY 
WICHITA, TILLMAN & JACKSON RAILWAY 
CTC INCORPORATED 
PRECISION RAILWAY EQUIPMENT COMPANY 
RIO GRANDE PACIFIC TRANSIT GROUP 
 
The plan is acceptable and approved, subject to the standard approval conditions in 
Appendices A and B of your plan. Please insert the date of the attached FRA approval 
letter onto your approved plan. 
 
The Federal Railroad Administration (FRA) will monitor implementation of your plan and 
if FRA's on-site review of your program reveals compliance concerns which necessitate 
additional amendments, the FRA will advise you. 
 
FRA appreciates your interest in railroad safety. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jerry Powers 
FRA Drug and Alcohol Program Manager 
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